December 19, 2022

Dear Camden,

Thank you so much for the support you provided to UNC Children’s during the holidays. Your gift-in-
kind donation has brought joy, comfort, and a little normalcy to our patients and their families during
a time that may otherwise be extremely stressful. That said, we are most appreciative of your efforts.

You are’now an important part of our passionate and highly skilled team working to improve our

patients’ health. This is a partnership we truly value and appreciate, and we hope we can continue to
rely on your leadership and example.

Again, our most sincere thanks for your commitment to UNC Children’s!

With warm regards,
Sincerely,

Rebecca dtan Batts

Rebecca Star Batts

Developmelnt Services Coordinator
UNC Children’s

123 W Franklin Street
Chapel Hill, NC 27516




